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I'm a owner of a small trucking business. The taxes that we are already paying is to 

much. Its all I can do to stay in business due to the high taxes and the increase of 

everything across the board. Should these higher taxes be approved we will have to 

shut the doors. I've been an Oregonian 65 years and the past 20 years under 

Democrat rule is ruining this state. God bless Christine for trying to help the blue 

collar workers of Oregon. 


